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Recycle Yard 
Open Second Saturday of the month, next date is March 9 from 10am-noon.  Branches, wood, small electronics, 

batteries, LED bulbs accepted. Sorry no mattresses, fridges or  freezers or other household waste will  be accept-

ed.  

Council updates 
If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– please put in writing and 

forward to the Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next council meeting.  Council 

meetings in February  will be held on Tuesday, March 5 and March 19. 
 

Snow Removal 
Snow clearing priorities are as follows; main street, other town streets, then back alleys.  

 
 

**ON-LINE PAYMENTS** 

(ALL ACCOUNTS) 

 
When making your online payments, whether it be 

A/R (bulk water), Taxes, or Water/Sewer bills, 

please make sure you have the right sub account 

selected ie; utilities, or taxes or A/R.  When paying 

your utility bill, enter the account number exactly as 

it is shown(13 numbers) on the top of your utility 

bill, if you were already signed up with your bank-

ing, please check to see if you have the right ac-

count number. If the account numbers you have on 

your banking payment system is wrong, the pay-

ment will be rejected by our  system.  

 

If you are paying your taxes, please make sure you 

have selected the sub account as taxes and use 

your roll number(6 numbers), do not enter first  

three 0’s . If you need help with this, feel free to 

give us a call.  (780)764-3929. 

 

Sign up for Pre-authorized payment plan (monthly 

payment plan) for your taxes, to do this stop in with 

a blank cheque and fill out the form.  If you can’t 

make it during business hours, I can send the form 

to you through email. 
 

contact : reception@mundare.ca to request 

form. 



 

 

The Corner Pub 
Karaoke free night-9pm-2:30 

am March 30 

All day  

Monday: Happy Day 

Tuesday: combo Day 

Wednesday: Wing Day 

Thursday: Free Pool 

Friday: open Mic Day(9pm-

1am) 

 

Mundare Drop-In 

Center 
Upcoming events 

March 15–Perogy supper 

is back! From 5-6:30 at 

the drop in centre. Take 

out is available 

**Reminder that mem-

bership fees are now 

due** 

 

FCSS Upcoming 

Events 
 Coffee Talk– Every Thursday 10 

am-11:30am at the Mundare 

Seniors Drop-In Centre 

Mundare Youth Centre– March 

20( once a month)  

4:30-6:30pm-All Children & 

Youth 

6:30-8:30 pm Junior & Senior 

High only at the Hub @ Victory 

Park 

For more information or to sign 

up for Courses or Kids programs 

contact FCSS in Lamont at (780)

895-2233 Ext.226 

 

Country Music Jam 
 February –April, 2nd Sunday 

starting at 1:00pm 

 A R O U N D  T O W N  
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Contact Charlie (780)764-3062 or 

Bob (780)632-4141 

 

Mundare Curling Club 
Ladies Bonspiel March 1-3 

(theme this year is Baba’s Bingo 

Bonanza) Men’s Bonspiel 

March 15-17. Call the town of-

fice at (780)764-3929 to regis-

ter. 

Rock handle replacement 

campaign 
 Place Your Company and or 

Family name on the handle of a 

Curling Rock! Previous Handles 

lasted over 15 years!  $200/per 

side-2 individual sides Available 

Call/text (780)603-1144 for 

more information. 

 

Mary Immaculate 

Auxiliary 
 

2019 is well underway. The Aux-

iliary looks forward to an excit-

ing and fulfilling year working 

with the community. Your gener-

osity and good will is a vital part 

of our achievements. Thank 

you! 
 

2019 is the Auxiliary's 48th year 

volunteering at Mary Immacu-

late Care Centre. Why do we vol-

unteer? Because we have fun!     

Auxilians - 

       *volunteer as much or as 

little as they wish.              

*choose activities that interest 

them. 
 

Come, see us in action! 
*Do you like the excitement of 

group activities?  Baking, crafts, 

bingo or birthday parties are a 

few possibilities. 
 

*Do you prefer one to one activi-

ties? Visiting, reading or knitting 

might fit the bill. 
 

*Only have a few minutes to 

spare? Volunteer from home. The 

Auxiliary has a number of home-

based projects to choose from. 
 

Questions? We would love to hear 

from you! Contact Sharon (780) 

764-2447, Wendy (587) 280-

1225 or any auxiliary member. 

 
 

Congratulations to the 

2109 Auxiliary Executive - 
President: Sharon Dembicki 

 Vice President: Eileen 

Spallin 

Secretary: Wendy Lippa 

      Treasurers: Diane Ell & 

Marion Batog. 

and to all Auxilians for sharing 

your time with the Care Centre res-

idents. 

 

- The more we share, the more we 

have. - 
Leonard Nimoy 

 

Communities in Bloom 
Next meeting March 18 1:00pm in 

the Town office Council Chambers. 

We will also be celebrating birth-

days at Father Filas Manor in 

March. New members are always 

welcome to join. 

 

Mundare Rec Centre 
 AGM meeting for the MRC will be 

held March 13 at 7:00pm at the 

Mundare Rec Centre (curling rink) 
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Buying or Selling a Home? 

Contact us for all your Real Estate Conveyancing Needs! 

Conveniently located in the Heart of Mundare 

(780)908-9811 or (780)937-4097 

www.majorcaselaw.com 

Mundare Registries 
 

Vehicle Registration Now due for 
Last  Names  and company 
names starting with B & Y and 
now past due for  Q &M  
from your friends at : 
 

 

 



 

 

DarkThaw Risk the Unknown Path 

 

Another local Mundare connection is author Lennart Low-

gren.  His book is written from diary notes of his uncle Einar.  This 

book has been donated to the Mundare Public Library and has been 

translated into English from Swedish.   

 

New Adult Books: 

A Serial Killer’s Daughter – Kerri Rawson (Non-fiction) 

The House We Grew Up In – Lisa Jewel 

The Third Wife – Lisa Jewel 

I Found You – Lisa Jewel 

Watching You – Lisa Jewel 

The Perfect Girlfriend – Karen Hamilton 

A Man Called OVE – Fredrik Backman  

Back from Africa – Corinne Hofmann 

 

New DVDs 

A Man Called OVE – Swedish with English Subtitles  

Death Cure – Maze Runner sequel  

 

Library Hours: 

Monday & Tuesday 12-6pm 

Thursday 10am-5pm 
 

Please register with the library before programs so we can 

have enough craft supplies and peanut/nut free snacks. 

 

Tuesday, March 12th 2:15 to 3:15 p.m. 

Take Time to Relax Tina and her parents were always 

busy.  Then one day it snowed and all the roads were 

closed!  Find out what Tina and her family did when they 

were no longer able to rush around. 

 

Tuesday, March 26th 2:15 to 3:15 p.m.  

Oliver and the alligator Oliver is taking his alligator to the 

first day at school.  Wouldn’t you?  Just in case things get 

touch.  Find out what happens with Oliver and the alligator 

at story time.   

 

New Books with a local connection: 

Author Kate A. Boorman has a Mundare connection! 

Kate has successfully published several Young Adult 

books, two of which have been donated to the Mundare 

Public Library. 

“Kate A. Boorman is a writer from the Canadian prai-

ries.  She was born in Nepal and grew up in the small town 

of Rimbey Alberta…she lives in Edmonton, Alberta”  ex-

cerpt from book jacket cover. 

 

Winterkill Follow the Wayward Path 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca

L i b r a r y  n e w s  

WE ARE ON THE  
WEB 

WWW.MUNDARE.CA 
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Mundare school 

Busy times at Mundare School 

 

February has been a very cold 
month, but life continues at a fast 
pace at Mundare School. This 
month, the focus has been on 
character and kindness, in particu-
lar. Rather than just focusing on 
Random Acts of Kindness Day, the 
staff and students have adopted 
the entire month of February and 
made plans to celebrate the virtue 
of kindness every day. This includ-
ed wearing pink shirts, etc. as of-

ten as possible to remind people 
about their learning in school. The 
Mundare School Dragons basket-
ball teams have been demonstrat-
ing success within the school juris-
diction and we are proud of our ath-
letes. They are great ambassadors 
for the town of Mundare.  The annu-
al ski trip had to be postponed due 
to the weather not cooperating with 
our plans.  A rescheduled date has 
been posted on the school website. 
Parent-teacher interviews and stu-

dent progress reports will be issued 
in the next few weeks. We look for-
ward to celebrating the success that 
students have achieved so far, and 
meeting with parents and students to 
discuss next steps. The students are 
hoping for a much warmer March so 
that indoor recesses are just a distant 
memory. 
 

William Korec, MEd 

Principal, Mundare School 


